Wycombe Wanderers Women- May 2022 

· The 2021/22 season is now over for all teams with the final training session now finished. A big thank you to everyone involved at Wycombe Wanderers Women for all efforts this season. 

· Preparations for the new season have begun already and some pre season fixtures have been scheduled. Keep an eye on our social media pages for all information in the near future. 

· 25th May, the club held its Talent ID session at Adams Park. This featured of a mixture of players from current players to trialists. It was a great success with a lot of talent on show. Thank you to everyone who attended!

· The Women’s team now has its own TikTok account. Please follow: @wwwfc.official for all videos and behind the scenes footage! 

· Wycombe Wanderers Trust & Women’s representatives will be at the Sands Jubilee party on Friday 3rd June. This is from 12pm- 5pm. Come and see us at the Trust Table in the Car Park at Adams Park. 
